


President’s Welcome Message 
Dear Cornelians,  
A warm welcome to Philadelphia, the city of 
brotherly love and sisterly affection. We made it! 

It has been two years since we last gathered in Los 
Angeles, no thanks to COVID-19. During this time, 
we have been through a lot, both individually and 
collectively. My heart goes out to all the sisters who 
have lost loved ones and friends. May God continue 
to comfort and heal you and your families.  

The challenges of these last two years have deepened our faith, trust in 
God and our love for one another. For that, I am forever grateful. I am 
especially thankful to you Cornelians who individually and through the 
Care Team, opened your resources and showed up in a big way for one 
another. It has been a love fest and a great demonstration of strong 
sisterhood. Excellent job Care Team! May our bond continue to grow even 
stronger.  

The pandemic may have caused delays, but we were still able to deliver 
on our projects. The Association completed the delivery of pews, an altar 
and lectern to the brand-new school chapel. Many thanks to our project 
team, our Nigerian ambassador, Dr. Ini Usoro, our donors and all 
Cornelians, for bringing these projects to completion.  

In April 2020, we made monetary donations in support of food banks in 
Georgia, Florida, Texas and Tennessee.  Our back-pack program is also 
back with presentations in Michigan and Texas. Our scholarship program 
has been a huge success, thanks to the leadership of our MVP (Madam 
Vice President). We have come a long way. Having just visited the school, 
I know that more still needs to be done.  

I owe a debt of gratitude to my cabinet members, all committee members 
and to every Cornelian for making this reunion possible. We need all 
hands on deck because, together, we can accomplish much more.   
Therefore, let’s have fun and raise funds! Have a joyous reunion! 

~ Margaret Umobong 

President, CCC Old Girls Association, USA/Canada 



 
 

Schedule of Events 
 

Friday, November 12, 2021 
 

Arrival of Cornelians and Guests 
 Dinner Reception  

 
Annual Business Meeting 

7:00 p.m. – 10:00 p.m. 
 

1) Registration 
2) Opening Prayers 
3) Attendance/Introductions 
4) Welcome Address – President, Ms. Margaret Umobong 
5) Minutes of the 2020 Business Meeting – Secretary, Ms. Victoria Ekanem-Adah 
6) Financial Update – Treasurer, Ms. Margaret Akpan 
7) 2021 Project Update 

* Chapel 
* Scholarships 
*Care Team  

8) 2022 Project  
9) Activities Presentation 
10) 2020 Audit Report – Auditor, Dame Patricia Eno Okon 
11)  Dissolution of Cabinet and General Elections 
12) Swearing-in of New Officers 
13) Acceptance Speech – Incoming/Re-elected President 
14) General – Matters Arising 
15) Adjournment 
16) Closing Prayers 
17) Entertainment  

 
Saturday, November 13th, 2021 

 
Brunch Cruise on Spirit of Philadelphia: 11:30 am – 1:30 pm  

 
Reunion and Fundraising Banquet: 6:00 p.m.- 11 p.m. 

 
 



  

Wishing my fellow Cornelians a wonderful, fun 
filled reunion! Welcome to Philly 

~ With Love, 

Margaret Umobong  

President 



ABOUT US 
 
 
 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
OUR MISSION 
To promote girl education globally by expanding access to quality education in under-
served communities in the cities where we live in the United States and Canada, and 
in Nigeria. Since we are an alumni association, our emphasis is on contributing to the 
rehabilitation of the academic and physical infrastructure of our Alma Mater, Cornelia 
Connelly College, Uyo, Nigeria. We are also involved in mentoring and serving as role 
models for young girls, while building multi-generational networks of friendship and 
sisterhood among our members. 
 
OUR VISION 
Our vision is to work actively through our fundraising projects, advocacy and 
awareness programs to provide school supplies to students in our cities of residence. 
We also aim at contributing to the rehabilitation of Cornelia Connelly College, Uyo, 
Nigeria so that it will become once again a premier public secondary school for young 
girls in Nigeria, particularly in the southeastern region. Indeed, we envision that the 
school will surpass its former glory because of new technologies and other resources 
that are now available to enhance learning and create an environment where girls can 
dream for a better future for themselves, their families and community. As we grow in 
membership and resources, we plan to expand our advocacy for quality education for 
girls to other under-served communities. 
 
OUR STRATEGIES  
* We organize reunion and fundraising weekend annually to raise funds for specific 
projects, as determined by the expressed needs of the communities that we serve. 

 * Interactions with current students of CCC to motivate them. Also, ceremonies to 
unveil completed projects provide additional platform to engage with the students. 

 * Monthly meetings via teleconference and in-person meetings every November for a 
reunion weekend. Though our members range in ages from the 20s to the 70s, we 
interact with each other throughout the year. We provide support in times of joy 
(graduation, births, wedding, etc.) and sorrows (sickness, bereavement, etc.). 
 
MOTTO 
Together, we can achieve much more... 
 
Website: https://ccc-oldgirlsusa.org; Email: info@ccc-oldgirlsusa.org 



 
‘This is us’ – the Cornelian Edition, 2021 
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Class of 1983 

Colette Nancy 
Affiah Class of 

1984 

Udeme Jacob 
Class of 1984 
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A cross-section of Cornelians at the 2019 Reunion in Los Angeles, CA 

Joyce Bassey 
Class of 1990 

 Maryann Ebom 
Class of 1992 

Idorenyin 
Inyang 

Class of 1994 

Elizabeth 
Asuquo 

Class of 2000 

Imaobong 
Marcus 

Class of 2006 

 
 

Inemesit Awolusi  
Class of 2006 



Loving and Caring for Our Sisters! 
On behalf of the Care Team,  
I want to thank everyone for 
demonstrating what love is all 
about in this Association. 
 
When our sister Edna Malaki 
celebrated her birthday this 
year, she had a burden to help 
our sisters who were going 
through a devastating 
snowstorm in Texas. She 
came up with a birthday 
initiative in which she 
contributed $250.00 to the 
Care Team purse and asked 
for our support. We responded 
heartily and that action 
generated some  $3000.00  
for the Care Team purse 
Sevenof our sisters who were 
adversely affected by that 
snowstorm benefited from 
that expression of love.  

Before then a sister had 
donated $400.00 to help a 
sister who was going through 
pandemic-related financial 
hardship. One of our sisters was 
a beneficiary of that gesture of 
love. Funds from the care purse 
were also used to buy fruit baskets for our bereaved sisters. Thank you 
sisters for your demonstration of love. May God bless us all. 

 
Mrs. Ekaette Precious Udofia 

Chairperson, Care Team 
CCC Old Girls Association, USA/Canada 

Members of the Care Team (From top, clockwise): Ms. 
Colette Atiata, Ms. Victoria Essien, Ms. Ekaette Udofia, 
Ms. Imeh Ekasi. and Ms. Patricia Okon. 



Mission Accomplished – From the 
Rooftop to the Pews and Altar 

 
We have done a lot of things in our alma mater since we became organized as the CCC Old Girls 
Association, USA/Canada (tax-exempt incorporated in the State of Arizona). We have provided 
funds for dining hall benches, donated a generator, computers and accessories, double-bunk 
beds, and scholarships to students. Each of these projects is a thing of pride for us and gratitude 
to our financial supporters. However, the completion of the chapel project is a 
source of immense pride. It is our magnum opus. 

Through the sacrifices of our “girls” and the generous donations from our 
supporters in the USA and Canada, we raised money for the roofing of the chapel, 
construction of the beautiful altar and pulpit (lectern), the pews. The chapel project 
cost nearly $9,000, a satisfying sacrifice that has ensured that the CCC chapel is 
once again a safe place of spiritual and emotional fulfillment for current Cornelians. 

The “chapel” in the not-too-
distant past! 

Our Public Relations Officer, Ms. Mfon Ekpo (Class of 1985), during a visit to the chapel in August 2021. 



Serving our Communities 
 
As part of our commitment to serve society and improve the human condition, we 
make annual donations to schools in our communities. This year, we have donated 
school supplies worth more than $600 to schools in Michigan and Texas. Also, in 
response to the need created by the COVID-19 pandemic and the subsequent 
shutdowns, we made cash donations of $1,020.93 to four food banks in Georgia, 
Texas, Tennessee and Florida. 

Our Public Relations Officer, 
Ms. Mfon Ekpo (second from 
right), and Ex-Officio Member, 
Ms. Carol Okon (second from 
left), present school supplies to 
Finch Elementary School in 
McKinney, TX. Receiving for 
the school are Mrs. Hayde 
Blando-Martinez, an 
instructional specialist (first 
from left) and Mrs. Erika 
Echegaray, the principal, (first 

  

Our Association Secretary, Ms. Victoria 
Ekanem-Adah (left), presents school supplies 
to Ms. Winifred Nwankwo, a senior 
instructional coach, at Detroit Service 
Learning Academy, Detroit, Michigan. 

In response to the COVID-19 food 
scarcity crisis in 2020, we donated money 
to food banks across four states. 



 

 

Scholarship Awards … and a Luncheon! 
 
At the end of the 2019/2020 academic year, we 
presented cash donations of N30,000 and 
Certificates of Excellence to the best students 
in SSS3 and SSS2 in each of the following 
categories: Arts, Commercial and Science.  
 
First-placed students in SSS1, JSS3, JSS2 and 
JSS1 in each category also received N30,000. 
Second-placed students received 20,000 while 
third-placed students received N10,000. 
Cornelian Aniefiok Udoh (Class of 1979) 
presented the items on behalf of CCC Old Girls 
Association, USA/Canada. The principal at the 
time, Mrs. Grace Ekwere (in a blue dress in the 
left photos), officiated at the ceremony. 
 
These awards were repeated at the end of the 
2020/2021 school year for the best achieving 
SSS3 students in Arts, Commercial and 
Science categories. Cornelian Iniobong Affiah 
(Class of 1979) presented the awards on our 
behalf. Achieving students in the lower grades 
(SSS2 to JSS1) will receive their awards and 
certificates during the award assembly on  
November 27, 2021.  
 
To ensure that students who did not receive 
awards were not left out of the celebration, the 
entire student body (at least those present on 
campus at the time) were treated to a delicious 
catered lunch. In an old Nigerian phrase, “rice 
and stew (was) very plenty” (RSVP). We 
acknowledge the contributions of Cornelians in 
Nigeria and elsewhere for their donations 
toward the feast. We thank Cornelian Ekaete 
Nta (Class of 1979) for coordinating the event. 

 

The award recipients. 

Cornelian 
Iniobong 

Affiah (Class 
of 1979) 

presents cash 
and the 

Certificate of 
Excellence to 

one of the 
students. 

Cornelians 
Affiah and 
Aniefiok 
Udoh 
(Class of 
1979). 

The award ceremongy was followed 
by a catered lunch for all the students. 

Cornelian Aniefiok Udoh (Class 
of 1979, in the green dress) 

presented the cash and 
Certificates of Excellence to the 

students. 



The joy and love they give us! 
We have worked 

hard to contribute 
to the efforts to 
rehabilitate the 

physical 
infrastructure of 
our alma mater. 

But we don’t only 
give: we receive 

from the girls too. 
Visiting CCC and 

seeing the light 
and hope in the 

eyes of these girls 
make us feel like 
little girls again. 
They give us so 
much love and 

joy.  We celebrate 
them, our future 

leaders. Keep the 
light burning, 

Great Cornelians! 

 

 Ms. Margaret Umobong (Class of 1980), President of the CCC Old Girls Association, USA/Canada, 
addresses the girls during a visit to the campus in September 2021. 

Dr. Patience Akpan-Obong (Class of 1980) shares a delightful moment with current Cornelians 
during a visit to the campus in October 2021. 



A big congratulations to my wife Ekaette Precious 
 Udofia and her Cornelian sisters in the USA and

Canada on their 2021 annual reunion. Wishing you all
the best and a safe weekend.

-Bishop Ephraim Udofia



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Congratulations to CCC Old Girls Association, USA/Canada on its 2021 
annual reunion in Philadelphia, PA! Great appreciation goes to the 
leadership for holding on and going steady even in the face of the 
pandemic. Talk of tenacity and resilience! May God bless and reward 
you richly. 
 

Veronica Udoh  
(Class of '74) 



Wishing CCC Old Girls another wonderful 
reunion. May God continue to use you to be a 
blessing to others. 

Regina Otu 



 

Welcoming all my Cornelian sisters to my birth 
city, Philly, a.k.a. 'The City of Brotherly Love!' 

Enjoy! Enjoy! Enjoy! 

 

Dame Patricia Eno Okon – The Original 



 

Congratulations 

TToo  UUSSAA//CCaannaaddaa  CCoorrnneelliiaannss  oonn  tthheeiirr  22002211  aannnnuuaall  rreeuunniioonn!!  

WWee  wwiisshh  yyoouu  aa  ssuucccceessssffuull  ffuunndd--rraaiissiinngg  eevveenntt..   

 

 

 

WWiitthh  tthhee  BBeesstt  CCoommpplliimmeennttss  ooff  

DDrr..  AAnniill,,  EEddnnaa,,  SSaannttoosshh  aanndd  SShhaalliinnii  MMaallaakkii  

BBaallttiimmoorree,,  MMaarryyllaanndd    
 



From the Obongs of Arizona 

 

Have a laughter-filled reunion,  

beautiful North American Cornelians! 
 

Loving and supporting you always, 
Tim, Pat, Iniobong and Menyeneabasi 



My family and I congratulate my dear Cornelian 
sisters, on the 2021 Reunion and Fundraising Event! 
Thank you for your commitment to our Alma Mater! 

Ebere Igboko, PhD 
Class of 1980 



22002211  RReeuunniioonn  ggrreeeettiinnggss  ttoo  tthhee  CCCCCC  OOlldd  GGiirrllss  
AAssssoocciiaattiioonn,,  UUSSAA//CCaannaaddaa!!  TTooggeetthheerr,,  wwee  

ccoonnttiinnuuee  ttoo  aaccccoommpplliisshh  mmuucchh  mmoorree!!  

LLoottss  ooff  lloovvee  ffrroomm  mmyy  ffaammiillyy  aanndd  mmee,,  

DDrr..  ((EEnnggrr..))  IInnii  UUssoorroo,,  

((CCCCCC  CCllaassss  ooff  11998800  aanndd  NNiiggeerriiaann  LLiiaaiissoonn  OOffffiicceerr  
ffoorr  NNoorrtthh  AAmmeerriiccaann  CCoorrnneelliiaannss))  



Warmest congratulations to CCC Old Girls 
Association USA/Canada on all your achievements. 
Wishing you a great reunion weekend. Together we can 
accomplish more. God bless everyone. 

                ACTION NOT WORDS.                                                         

 

NNE UYOH 



 

 

Congratulations amazing Cornelians on 
another successful Reunion in 2021! My family 
and I wish you more grace and togetherness as 
we continue to work towards rebuilding and 
giving back to our wonderful Alma Mater. May 
favor abound in all you do!!! 

Lauretta Annah 



ImaIma Ndon congratulates her amiable President and 
fabulous Cornelian sisters on another successful fun-filled 
reunion in Philadelphia, PA USA. 

So Proud of all our accomplishments!! 

 

Long live the President! 

Long live CCC Old Girls Association USA/Canada Chapter! 



Big congratulations to 
the beautiful damsels 
of the CCC Old Girls 

Association 
USA/Canada Chapter 

on our Annual Reunion 
and Fundraising 

Banquet, Philly 2021! 
May God continue to 
bless the work of our 

hands, Amen! 

 

Long Live Esa Afaha 
Oku!!! 

Long Live Our Red 
Roof Campus!!! 

Long Live Our Alma 
Mater!!! 

 

 

 

MRS. CAROL OKON 



Philly 2021, here we come! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing CCC Old Girls Association, USA/Canada Chapter,  
a fun-filled Reunion Weekend! 

 

EEnnoo  UUttii 



Hearty 
cheers to the 
great ladies  
of Cornelia 
Connelly 
College  
Old Girls 
Association 
on their 
2021 
Reunion!!!  
Keep the flag 
flying 

ladies!!!  
  

Victoria Ekanem 

 



 

Professor Anthonia 
Kalu 

 
Cornelians in Los 

Angeles (2019 
Reunion 

organizers) wish 
ladies of the CCC 

Old Girls 
Association, 

USA/Canada a 
wonderful time in 

Philly! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
(Courtesy:  Ms. 

Eno Uti) 

Ms.Victoria Idung 

 
 
 

 
 

  
Ms. Margaret Ini-

Abasi 

  
              Ms. Eno Uti 

 
 
 

 

  
Ms. Magdalene 

Effiwatt 

   

Ms. Eme Umanah 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
On behalf of my family, I wish the CCC Old Girls Association 
Canada/USA a successful outing on the celebration of our 
2021 annual reunion. To God be the glory, Amen! 

Mrs. Nse Essien   
(Class of 1985 and Association PRO, 2017 – 2019) 



  

-- Regina Etteh 

Regina Etteh



  

Congratulations to the CCC Old Girls Association, 
USA/Canada, on all your achievements! Together we 

can accomplish more. God bless everyone! 
 

MMrr..  &&  MMrrss..  KKookkooeettee  aanndd  JJooyyccee  BBaasssseeyy  



 

Love you loads, 

Dame Patricia Eno Okon  
– The Original 



We congratulate our Mom and Grandma, Dr. Patience 
Akpan-Obong, and her Cornelian sisters on their 2021 

annual reunion in Philadelphia, PA. We are proud of your 
commitment to inspiring and mentoring current students of 
your Alma Mater, Cornelia Connelly College, Uyo, Nigeria. 

We love you. 
 

The Bradens  
(Mike, Nefertiti, Elijah-Edikan and Lukas-Ekemini) 



 We wish our mom and favorite girls-trip partner, 
Margaret Umobong, a very happy and joyful reunion. 
Have lots of fun and enjoy yourself!!! 

Love ~ Your Girls 



CCC	Old	Girls	Association
Seventh	Annual	Reunion	
Congratulatory	Message
On behalf of Iban Ifiok Foundation, I would like to 
congratulate Madame President, Chair Person 
Planning Committee and team, and the entire Old 
Girls Association of Cornelia Connelly College 
(CCC), Afaha Oku Uyo Local Government Area of 
Akwa Ibom State, Nigeria on this historic and 
impactful reunion. 
 
May the almighty God continue to strengthen each 
and every one of us as we passionately look back to 
improve the academic quality and standard of 
Cornelia Connelly College. 
 
Blessings and love to all.
Long live CCC.
Long live Akwa Ibom.
Long live the Federal Republic of Nigeria.

Idorenyin Ataudo Udosen, 
DNP, MSN, RN '80
Co-Founder & Director
Iban Ifiok Foundation 

Iban	Ifiok	Foundation
61 Aka-Itiam Road, Uyo, Nigeria

 info@ibanifiok.org
@ibanifiok on IG and Facebook

www. ibanifiok.org

MISSION

Iban Ifiok is Ibibio for "women of wisdom". 
The mission of Iban Ifiok is to enlighten girls on 
their significance in society and show them 
their potential for absolute greatness while 
infusing the essence of community- a major 
characteristic of African culture. We inspire, 
motivate, and support African girls. 
 
Iban Ifiok is a community and safe space for 
girls ages 12-19 years old. We hold free 
empowerment workshops and provide school 
supplies, sanitary pads, and financial assistance 
to girls in need. 

VISION
Our vision is to improve the livelihood of 
Africans by cultivating QUEENS one girl at a 
time.

Iban Ifiok is a 501(c)(3) organization. Please visit our website www.ibanifiok.org to learn how you can support our queens. 

CCC	Old	Girls	Association
Seventh	Annual	Reunion	
Congratulatory	Message
On behalf of Iban Ifiok Foundation, I would like to 
congratulate Madame President, Chair Person 
Planning Committee and team, and the entire Old 
Girls Association of Cornelia Connelly College 
(CCC), Afaha Oku Uyo Local Government Area of 
Akwa Ibom State, Nigeria on this historic and 
impactful reunion. 
 
May the almighty God continue to strengthen each 
and every one of us as we passionately look back to 
improve the academic quality and standard of 
Cornelia Connelly College. 
 
Blessings and love to all.
Long live CCC.
Long live Akwa Ibom.
Long live the Federal Republic of Nigeria.

Idorenyin Ataudo Udosen, 
DNP, MSN, RN '80
Co-Founder & Director
Iban Ifiok Foundation 

Iban	Ifiok	Foundation
61 Aka-Itiam Road, Uyo, Nigeria

 info@ibanifiok.org
@ibanifiok on IG and Facebook

www. ibanifiok.org

MISSION

Iban Ifiok is Ibibio for "women of wisdom". 
The mission of Iban Ifiok is to enlighten girls on 
their significance in society and show them 
their potential for absolute greatness while 
infusing the essence of community- a major 
characteristic of African culture. We inspire, 
motivate, and support African girls. 
 
Iban Ifiok is a community and safe space for 
girls ages 12-19 years old. We hold free 
empowerment workshops and provide school 
supplies, sanitary pads, and financial assistance 
to girls in need. 

VISION
Our vision is to improve the livelihood of 
Africans by cultivating QUEENS one girl at a 
time.

Iban Ifiok is a 501(c)(3) organization. Please visit our website www.ibanifiok.org to learn how you can support our queens. 



 
 
 

 
 
 

Aunty Eno, we wish you and your friends a happy 
reunion. We love you.❤         

 
(From Briar and Jenelle to Ms. Eno Uti) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing my mom and favorite enjoyment partner, Margaret 
Umobong, a fun-filled reunion! You’ve worked hard preparing 

for this. Now, enjoy with all your sisters! 

Love ~ Ubokmfon Umobong 



We wish our friend 
and sister,  

Dr. Patience Akpan-
Obong, a wonderful 
Reunion in Philly! 
Have fun, gurl! 

 

Dr. Margaret 
Shammar (Mesa, AZ) 

Ms. Justina Okon 
(Peoria, AZ) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I wish my mom, Margaret Umobong, a wonderful, exciting, 
happy reunion! 

Love ~ Etieno Umobong 



Congratulations, Great Cornelians, for 
your continued commitment to 

impacting humanity! 

Dr. Ibeh, Nnenna & Comfort Agbanyim 

Mesa, Arizona 



 
The Law  Offices of Kanu and Associates, P.C., congratulates 
Mrs. Margaret Akpan, the treasurer, and all members of CCC 
Old Girls Association USA/ Canada, on their annual reunion in 
Philadelphia, 2021. 
 
We are proud of all the projects you have undertaken for your 
alma mater. We pray that God will continue to provide the 
resources for continuous assistance to the school. 
 
We wish you a successful reunion. 
 



 



Congratulations
 Cornelia 
Connelly

College (CCC) Old 
Girls Association, 

USA/Canada
on your Annual Reunion!

An incredibly delicious African sauce made with all-natural ingredients. 
No MSG. No added sugars. It comes READY TO EAT in four delicious flavors!

Imagine, no shopping for ingredients. No spending hours preparing. You just open a jar and a delicious and 
healthy stew is ready. You can eat it with rice, pasta, beans, fufu, plantain, yam and so much more. Make 
jollof rice and many more delicious meals fast! Ask for it at your local African/Caribbean/Asian grocery store.

CONTACT US:
423-391-7407  •  Cell 704-661-6413

info@getcomfortfoods.com
www.getcomfortfoods.com

ROYAL RED STEW…  It is delicious!  It is healthy!  It is convenient!

From all of us at...



Urban Farming … Feeding the Hungry, Saving the Planet 

  
TThhee  UUnniitteedd  HHuummaann  SSeerrvviicceess  CCeennttrree  ((UUHHSSCC))  iiss  aa  nnoott--ffoorr--pprrooffiitt  oorrggaanniizzaattiioonn  
uunnddeerr  tthhee  uummbbrreellllaa  ooff  NNttoo--OOttoonngg  AAssssoocciiaattiioonn  ((NNFFPP))..  UUHHSSCC  wwaass  eessttaabblliisshheedd  iinn  
DDeecceemmbbeerr  1166,,  22000033,,  aass  aa  550011((cc))  ((33))  oorrggaanniizzaattiioonn  wwiitthh  pprrooggrraammss  tthhaatt  iinncclluuddee  wweeeekkllyy  
ffoooodd  ppaannttrryy  ddiissttrriibbuuttiioonn,,  ttrraannssppoorrttaattiioonn  sseerrvviicceess,,  ccoouunnsseelliinngg  mmiinniissttrryy,,  yyoouutthh  
ddeevveellooppmmeenntt,,  aanndd  uurrbbaann//rruurraall  ggaarrddeenniinngg  iinniittiiaattiivvee..  
  
TThhrroouugghh  iittss  FFoooodd  PPaannttrryy,,  tthhee  UUHHSSCC  ddiissttrriibbuutteess  ffrreesshh  aanndd  oorrggaanniicc  ffrruuiittss,,  
vveeggeettaabblleess  aanndd  hhoott  mmeeaallss  eevveerryy  TTuueessddaayy  ttoo  mmoorree  tthhaann  115500  ffaammiilliieess  iinn  tthhee  iinnnneerr  
cciittiieess  ooff  CChhiiccaaggoo..  UUHHSSCC  ffoouunnddeerrss  aanndd  tthheeiirr  vvoolluunntteeeerrss  aallssoo  ggrrooww  ffrruuiittss  aanndd  
vveeggeettaabblleess  iinn  tthhee  hheeaarrtt  ooff  CChhiiccaaggoo..    
  
YYoouu  mmaayy  ssuuppppoorrtt  tthhee  oorrggaanniizzaattiioonn  bbyy  ddoonnaattiinngg  nnoonn--ppeerriisshhaabbllee  ffoooodd  iitteemmss  ttoo  
iittss  ppaannttrryy  ffoorr  rreeddiissttrriibbuuttiioonn  ttoo  ffaammiilliieess  iinn  nneeeedd  aanndd//oorr  ttaaxx--eexxeemmpptteedd  ccaasshh  
ddoonnaattiioonnss..  YYoouu  mmaayy  aallssoo  ssuuppppoorrtt  bbyy  ppuurrcchhaassiinngg  tthhee  oorrggaanniizzaattiioonn’’ss  oorrggaanniiccaallllyy  
ggrroowwnn  ffrreesshh  pprroodduuccee..  PPlleeaassee  ccaallll  ((777733))  440077--55668899  ttoo  oorrddeerr  aanndd  ffoorr  mmoorree  
iinnffoorrmmaattiioonn..  
  

DDrr..  PPaattiieennccee  AAkkppaann--OObboonngg    
((AAnn  eennddoorrsseemmeenntt  ooff  tthhee  UUHHSSCC  aanndd  pprriiddee  iinn  iittss  pprroodduuccttss  aanndd  sseerrvviicceess)) 

GGooddwwiinn  aanndd  VVeerroonniiccaa  AAkkppaann,,    
FFoouunnddeerrss  ooff  tthhee  UUnniitteedd  HHuummaann  SSeerrvviicceess  

CCeenntteerr..  





 

 

Stay safe. Get vaccinated. 
 

-- Dr. Utibe Effiong and Dr. (Mrs.) Eno-Obong Effiong 
(Advocates for COVID-19 vaccine) 


